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Date: 23-08-2025 

 
Notice 

 
This is general information to all the students of 4th semester for the session 2024-25 whose 

CLP exam is scheduled to be held on 25th August 2025, is rescheduled on 28th August 

2025(same timings and grouping)  

 

The change has been made as the college will remain closed on 25th August 2025 on account 

of the Tirubhav Tithi of Srimanta Sankardev. 

 

 


